
 
 

Dear Councillors, 

LATE SUMMER BARBEQUE 

Faringdon Conservative Branch extends a cordial invitation to you, your family, 
children and friends to join us for a barbeque on Sunday, 18th September, starting 
at 1230 pm.   
 
The BBQ will be held in a marquee in the garden of Tish and Spencer Cooper, who 
have kindly offered to host this event. 
 
The address is:  Eaton Hastings House, 
                            Eaton Hastings,  
                            Faringdon,  
                            SN7 8BJ                  Follow sign off A417 to Eaton Hastings Church  
 
The cost per head is £20, to include a complimentary welcome drink, main course 

and dessert.  Further drinks can be purchased from the bar. 

Our summer has been a long time arriving this year, but hopefully that means that 
we will be bathed in sunshine all autumn, perfect barbeque weather.   
Do come along to relax and enjoy yourselves in the Cooper’s beautiful garden.   
 
We know that September seems a long way away, but please make a note of this 
event in your diary before you disappear on your summer holidays.  
 
As ever, early replies would be appreciated to help us estimate numbers. 
 
If you would like to purchase tickets, please reply to: 
faringdon@oxfordshireconservatives.com  
Text/phone 07759109208 or 01367 243360 
 
Alternatively post a reply to: 
 
Chiltern House, 
Coxwell Road, 
FARINGDON, 
SN7 7EB 
Name(s): …………………………… ….    
Cheque(s) payable:  Faringdon Conservative Association                                  
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